Burger, Kathﬂn (CI-StPaul)

From: sabrina sekorski <sabrinasekorski@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2020 4:31 PM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Objection to amplified music and speakers at st.paul tap.

Good afternoon,

My name is sabrina Sekorski-ross and I just want to submit my objection to adding the outdoor amplified noise and
speakers to the licences at st.paul grill llc, doing business as St Paul tap, sports bar & gaming co. 825 Jefferson ave.

We are almost entirely a residential family filled neighbor and the noise, fighting, drunk driving with damage to our
vehicles even shooting etc. Is already out of control. We can hear the bar and patrons on the patio already all hours of
the night and although they are supposed to have security outside and employees posting and telling customers to be
quiet and respeciful of the neighborhood that does not happen. As a neighborhood We have had to cail 911 several
times for fights and domestic situations right in front of the bar and outside our homes during bar close many times and
that's just situations with violence the amount of nightly noise disturbances and more we dont get to call emergency on
are daunting. Please do not make us and our children suffer even more. My telephone number is . Thank

you



